
  
 

FISCAL IMPACT NOTE 

 

 
 
Ordinance:  O-38-25 
 
Title:  Exception to the City’s Prohibition on Doors or Gates Opening over Sidewalks 
 
 Date:  September 2, 2025 
 
 
 
 
This ordinance allows the Director of Public Works to grant exceptions to the current prohibition 
on outward opening doors or gates that extend over public sidewalks. It has no fiscal impact.  
 
Prepared by Jake Trudeau, Budget Manager 
   


